
• RecCom is a great way to get involved in 
A short discussion was had on whether the RecCom members felt the need to have 

Groton Recreation Committee Meeting Minutes

When: Wednesday, May 3rd ,2017 at 4:00 pm

Where: Groton Library

Attending:  Kristian Connolly; Deborah Connolly; Anne Hatch; Janet Page; 
Mike Davidson (community member)

• Meeting was called to order at 4:06 pm

• The January minutes were approved.

• Additions to the Agenda.  Mike Davidson / Taekwondo program.

• RecCom Keys.  Kristian to find out of the RecCom should have keys to the facilities.

• 2017 Plans/Calendar/Costs.  

• Upcoming programs.  Mike Davidson, representing the local Taekwondo program, offered to 
have an “introduction to Taekwondo” series.  This free, one hour program,  would be “family 
friendly” and run for 4 classes. 

Gym updates.  Discussion was had on a RecCom donation to help with the acquisition of a 
mechanical backboard lift for the stage side of the gym and a donation to help in the 
purchase of AED's for the town hall and gym.  All were in favor, if the need arises.  

Veterans' Memorial Park.  There is a group of BMU students that will clean up the park as 
part of their community service.  Very nice.

Fundraising.  No fundraising events were planned at this time.

Concert.  RecCom to offer support to the Historical Society for events they may be planning.

• Futsal program.  On behalf of Nathan Walton, Kristian reports that attendance of Futsal 
was a steady 6-8 until baseball started.  A possibility to increase numbers would be to join 
with neighboring towns that have Futsal programs, rotating playing locations.

• Committe Membership.  We encourage anyone to approach the group with Recreational 
ideas that they have or wish to have in the town of Groton.  

• New Activities/Ideas.  “Sunset Yoga” program, outside, during June.   Co-ed or women's 
soccer program.    

• Adjorn.  5:17pm.

Respectfully submitted, 

Janet Page


